
NO  SCHOOL–NO  EDUCATION–NO
CHANCE “THEY NEED YOU”
http://run-away-brides-ministries.com/wp-content/uploads/201
9/04/REVISED-VILLAGE-CHILDREN-NEED-OUR-HELP_Medium.mp4
OUR RABS MISSIONARY PASTORS DENIS AND EVA CLIVE AND CHRISTINA
are returning in May 2019 to 2 of the villages to bring the
children’s school supplies and fees for the upcoming new-
school-period. Then in late June and into July they will spend
almost one  month in all 5 villages in Karamoja Region–some of
the most difficult areas to travel because of lack of road
systems  and  other  dangers  wild  animals  and  bewildered
rustlers–Pray for their safety and their families as they go
onto the RABS mission field. We need your help and you can
donate today specifically for the children of these 5 villages
of Karamajo Region, Uganda.
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